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STATEMENT OF MELANIE CRAFT

          I contacted Ms. Allred after I saw her news conference abut Daniel Brazelton

and his alleged victim, Jaymee.

I felt it was important to provide any information that I might have so that

the truth could be known.

My heart goes out to Jaymee and her family and I think that they have a right

to all of the answers about how Mr. Brazelton was able to escape.  My hope is that

this will never happen to anyone else.

Gloria Allred

Attorney at Law

March 1, 2011
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